
Remembrance Day 2021 

Warrington Road Nursery school have been 

remembering the people who gave their lives for us. We 

walked up to St Ambrose church to add poppies to the 

Unknown Soldier there. 

We looked at the church and grounds, and chatted 

about the figure of the Unknown Soldier. It is important for us to take children out 

into our communities so they can see and talk about what is happening, and to 

learn about the people who live in the area.” 

 

 

 

 

 


